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September 10, 2013 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of Engineering and Technology 

Equipment Authorization Division 

7345 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia MD 21046 

 

SUBJECT: Class II Permissive Change for FCC ID: UZ7RFD5500, Collocation 

 

The product, RFD5500, was issued an FCC Grant 03/15/2013 under FCC ID: UZ7RFD5500.  

 

Now we would like to add 2 additional terminals, FCC ID: UZ7MC67NA and UZ7MC659B to be 

collocated with RFD5500 (UZ7RFD5500).  We are submitting the necessary  test data to support this 

request, for co-location and an MPE report for RF exposure compliance. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to contact me., 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Mark S Luksich  

DMTS, Regulatory Engineering 

Mark.Luksich@motorolasolutions.com 

631-738-5134 
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